
From: Allison MacEwen
To: Jaclynne Hamel; Cheryl Mosher
Subject: FW: Letter of objection Murphy Group
Date: Monday, July 10, 2023 11:04:19 AM

-----Original Message-----
From: Allison MacEwen
Sent: Tuesday, July 4, 2023 9:20 AM
Subject: FW: Letter of objection Murphy Group

-----Original Message-----
From: Nancy Cousins [mailto:nancyncousins@gmail.com]
Sent: Monday, July 3, 2023 9:39 PM
To: Allison MacEwen <AMacEwen@irac.pe.ca>
Subject: Letter of objection Murphy Group

This is to object to Murphy Group obtaining licensing in Borden.  There is nothing new to offer as gas, coffee and
convenience items are currently offered within close proximity.
Ceretti’s has been there for residents of Borden, surrounding area and road traffic for several generations.  It not
only provides gas,  groceries and the best meat products but hardware, propane, convenience store items, bus tickets,
package shipping and employment to many locals. It is a social gathering area and hub for posting community
minded social activities and the Ceretti family have sponsored many events over the years.  During Fiona, they
opened to allow supplies/gas/ water and coffee to those without power. Neighbours do things like this - big business
does not!!
If Murphy’s are permitted to operate next door then Ceretti’s will not be able to continue and the greater population
in the area will suffer.  PEI is more than big business, it’s the small family operator that has made us flourish and
gained our Island reputation. Do not allow Murphy Group to push Ceretti’s out of business.
Nancy Cousins
164 Wharf Road
Cape Traverse, PEI
C0B1X0
Sent from my iPhone
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